
 
Collective Worship Theme this half term = Forgiveness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
School News  
We hope you had a lovely break.  
We have an exciting term ahead 
with themes around polar explo-
ration and freezing environ-
ments.  (Let’s hope we don’t ex-
perience these too much local-
ly!).  Our new class arrange-
ments are proving popular with 
the children too. 
 

Panto Trip 
This trip is on ParentPay; thank you to 
the parents who have paid a voluntary 
contribution. Although this is voluntary, 
we do hope parents will feel they can 
contribute.  Currently, 28% of parents 
have kindly donated, which is consider-
ably lower than usual.  We do rely on 
these contributions as we are unable to run school educa-
tion visits without them and we aim to have at least one 
per term.  
 
Swimming and PE  
These re-start on Monday 10 January, please ensure that 
your child has named kit for both sessions. 
 
Lost Property 
We have two boxes of unnamed lost property that have 
already been shown to the children with none claimed.  
These will be now be available to view every morning and 
afternoon next week.  After this we will sort through and 
keep some items to be sold and the rest will be sent to 
charity as we have no space to store them.   
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DATES FOR YOUR   

DIARY 

10 Jan—PE and swim-

ming restart 

11 Jan—FGB 

15 Jan-Primary School 

place application deadline 

20 Jan—school census  

3 Feb-Educational Visit to 

The Deep, leave school at 

8.00 am 

18 Feb-school breaks up 

SPORT  
 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Winning House 

for last week was 

Ash 

This week’s       

winning House 

is  Ash 

 

Forgive as the Lord forgave you.   Colossians 3:13 

Attendance this week is  95.74 % 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTA are really hoping to be able to run the school disco this term.  

Watch this space.  

 

School Lunches 
Please note lunch on Tuesday week 1, has been 
changed to toad in the hole. 
 
 

 

School Clubs 
These will recommence next week.  The signing sheet has been sent 
home, please return by Monday so that we can plan and prepare the 
sessions.  We encourage all children to take part in a club and provide 
lunchtime clubs for all children but especially for those who travel to 
school by taxi and often can’t attend after school. Charges remain as be-
fore, no charge for lunchtime clubs. 
 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Training 

 

All staff undertaking 

LFT testing. 

Restrictive practice 

 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

10 January  is 

week 1 

Tuesday will be 

toad in the hole. 

 

These 3 week 

menus will remain 

in place until Feb-

ruary half term, 

after which we 

change to the 

summer 3. 

Day Lunchtime Afterschool Am 4.30-5.30pm 

Monday        X Sports Club Breakfast 

Club 

Gilly’s Chill Club 

Tuesday Wellbeing         

Warriors/Church 

Council 

Photography 

Club 

SATs Club 

(Y6) 

Breakfast 

Club 

Gilly’s Chill Club 

Wednesday STEM/Eco Team Eco Club Breakfast 

Club 

Gilly’s Chill Club 

Thursday Choir Music Club 

(learning 

Breakfast 

Club 

Gilly’s Chill Club 

Friday Food Council/

Bananagrams 

Board 

Games 

Breakfast 

Club 

Gilly’s Chill Club 


